Help Pray Us Forward

The following goals were approved by the Administrative Council on Wednesday, September 7
and will be forwarded for final approval at our Super Church Conference on Saturday, October
29", Please pray fervently over these goals so that Cross Keys can continue to press the envelope
of reaching more children, youth, and adults with the love and truth of Jesus Christ.

1. To involve twelve new families in our Sunday School and worship services between the
fall of 2016 through September 2017.

2. To strengthen our youth program by hiring a part-time youth pastor and incorporating

parents into helping positions.

To involve 6 new households from the new Sterling Glen development.

To increase our productivity by developing a safe zone covenant for leaders.
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“Let us not become weary in doing good,
for at the proper time we will reap a harvest if we do not give up.”
(Galatians 6:9)



